FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Could I request when the hedges were trimmed and for what reason at the following

location:

- Gartree road (B582), near traffic island adjacent to junction for spire hospital. Co-ordinates:

52.614454, -1.078929, What three words: ///heavy.shall.fade

Leicester City Council does not hold the requested information. This is because the land in question is not owned by the Council and therefore not subject to Council maintenance. We are advising you of this as required by Section 1(1) of the Act and Regulation 12 (4) (a) of the Regulations.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
